
 

 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY CLOSURE – TASSEL TOP PARK 

Effective 05/21/2020 

 

The Town of Raymond opened the gates to Tassel Top earlier this year in hopes 

that we could bring joy to our citizens by granting access to the walking trails and  

shore of Sebago Lake. We felt giving people more opportunity to engage in the 

outdoors during the stay at home order was vitally important to our health and 

well-being. Now that the weather is warming and summer is upon us, we must 

prepare Tassel Top to open for the season. Unfortunately, that means we need to 

close the gates.  

The park will need to be compliant and following all guidelines for reopening set by 

the State of Maine. Staff needs to start the hard work of preparing the space in 

addition to implementing the added regulations and restrictions which are still 

being determined. Currently, we do not have a set date for reopening.  

We will announce our reopening plans on: 

• Facebook.com/tasseltoppark 

• www.raymondmaine.org 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause and ask for your 

continued patience as we get Tassel Top Park ready for your enjoyment during 

the summer months.  We hope to see you there soon!  
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